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I support SB-797.  Enough is enough.  We need to do everything we can to prevent guns getting into the wrong
hands.  We can no longer just sit by and hope it gets better.  It is our responsibility to make sure mental illness is
recognized and helped; and that criminals, the mentally ill and others that show red flag behavior are not allowed to
purchase or get their hands on guns.  Background checks for all and prosecution for not following the law.  Our lives
and our children's lives, our friends and families lives should be the first amendment right, not to bear arms.  Not
One More!!!!!!!!

Tami Wiederhold

Sent from Tami's iPhone
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